( Philtppi e Ports Aut:oerity
Pore. Man.gamant Offi e .
M izamis Ociantal- Jagayi: da Oro Gity
PORT SERVICES DIVISION

PHILIPFINE 9\!

PORTS T
AUTHORITY

~PMO MISAMIS ORIENTAL/ CAGAYAN DE ORO
PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY
PMO Admin Bldg. 2, Gate 5, Agora Road, Lapasan, Cagayan de Oro City

PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUCEMENT
PSD PABA No. 07-2020

DATE: No. of pages including this page:
APR ,0‘_1, 2020. One (1) page
TO: All Shipping Lines; Shippers/ Emails: (None)

Consignees; Other Port Users;
All Others Concerned

e W Email: rmogumapon @ppa.com.ph
FROM: HhSiperuServicesitiNIa Bl PSD Email: moc_psd@ppa.com.ph

Manager PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667

Cc:
SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF CARGO HANDLING OPERATIONS

ATTENTION: if you have receive this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us at once through
Tel (088) 856-1264; Fax: (088) 856-4667; email address: ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc psd@ppa.com.ph

MESSAGE:

Disseminated herewith is the letter dated 30 March 2020 from Franklin U. Siao, President of
Oroport Cargo Handling Services, Inc., with regard to the suspension of cargo handling
operations in observance of the Holy Week this Lenten Season and in the interest of Public
Health and Safety with the current COVID-19 threat, please be informed that Oroport Cargo
Handling Services Inc. will completely suspend Cargo Handling Operations throughout the
port as follows:

START OF SUSPENSION RESUMPTION
APRIL 9, 2020 APRIL 11, 2020
(0730H, Maunday Thursday) (0730H, Black Saturday)

Please be guided accordingly.

RUBY MARIA O./6UMAPON

Encl: A/S

(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official
email addresses. Please advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of
alternative addresses.
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March 30, 2020

ENGR. ISIDRO V. BUTASLAC, JR.
Port Manager

Port Management Office,

Philippine Ports Authority
International Port of Cagayan de Oro,
Port Area, Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Engr. Butaslac,

This is to formally amend the previous letter forwarded to your office
regarding the temporary suspension of cargo handling operations.

In the interest of public health and safety with the current COVID-19 threat,
in addition to the observance of the Holy Week, please be informed that we
will completely suspend our cargo handling operations throughout the port
as follows:

L Start of Suspension Resumption
l April 9, 2020 (0730H, Maundy Thursday) | April 11, 2020 (0730H, Black Saturday)

We thank you for your kind consideration.

Yours truly,

cc: Div/Dept Heads / Unions / Bulletin Boards / file

VISION: To-bea globally-compelitiveand diversifed port cargo-handling sewvicesprovider



